
 

 

4875 SW Griffith Drive І Suite 100 І Beaverton, OR І 97005 

 

503.620.3030 І tel    503.620.5539 І fax a   a   i   e   n   g   .   c   o   m 

  June 10, 2024                   

   

City of Tualatin   

10699 SW Herman Rd   

Tualatin, OR 97062 

 

RE:  Extension Request for AR22-0003 

 

 

Dear City Staff,  

 

In accordance with the Extension of Permit Expiration Criteria set forth in TC 33.020(10)(e)(iii), this letter 

serves as confirmation that conditions used as the basis of the design for the stormwater design, 

downstream analysis, and site design for this project have not changed since the original approval. 

Therefore, no new study is warranted for the extension of the original permit.  

 

We trust that you find this information sufficient to grant the requested permit extension. Should you 

have any questions, please reach out via email at christophert@aaieng.com or via telephone at 503-352-

7686. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Christopher F. Thornton, P.E. 

Project Manager 

 

 

 

 

 


